
Monday 19th April 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Welcome back to school for the summer term.  It was lovely to see everyone coming 
back and looking so happy in the sunshine today.  We hope that you have all had a restful 
Easter break. We have some exciting events happening this term, including the arrival of our 
chicken eggs today, which we will be looking after until the chicks hatch.  See our 
poster here.  Other events will be announced soon. 
 

Don't forget to send in your Grow a Coombe Hill Pound donations by Friday 30th April. 

We continue to be very cautious and thank you for wearing masks and observing social-
distancing at all times on the school site.  It is so important that we continue to remain 
vigilant and careful as the last thing we want to do is to have to isolate a bubble of staff 
and children again. 

Anyone showing symptoms of the virus must book a Covid test via https://www.gov.uk/get-
coronavirus-test.    At the current time you must arrange a test for anyone in your 
household if they display any of the following symptoms and isolate immediately: 

• New persistent cough 

• High temperature 

• Loss of smell and/or taste 

See the NHS link below: 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/symptoms/ 

We have put our updated Covid risk assessment on the website.  There aren't too many 
changes and we will continue to work in class bubbles.  Year 2 will begin using the studio 
next week and will therefore function as a Year group bubble. 

Please find attached a copy of our special St George's Day menu that will be served on 
Friday 23 April. 

We will send out more information about the upcoming term in our Friday email. 

Regards 

 
Janet Berry 
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